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28 January 2025 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

Each year we coordinate memorabilia for our year 11 leavers; this year they have the opportunity 

to purchase a yearbook and/or a hoodie, which we will aim to give out at the Leavers Assembly on 

Thursday 27th June. Most students love having a keepsake of their time at secondary school, 

although it is by no means compulsory to buy either! 

This year, we have partnered with Boomerang to create our hoodies and yearbook. We have 
chosen this company as they have a lower price point than other companies as we create the 
yearbook ourselves. The leavers committee in school are helping to coordinate this. 
This year, yearbooks will cost £18.60, and hoodies will cost £26 with an optional £4 extra for a 
nickname added to the back. 

 
Hoodies and yearbooks are available to buy online directly from Boomerang at 
https://boomeranged.company.site/products/fitzharrys-school-leavers-2025 

 

The online shop will close on 16th May 2025. Please note that orders will not be able to be 

processed by either the company or school after this time. 

We will also have a Leavers Ball (or ‘prom’) held on Friday 4th July at the school. This is always a 

wonderful community event and tickets will be available for £25. We hold this at the school in order 

to keep costs down to a reasonable amount, and students always have a wonderful time. Again, 

the leavers committee help to coordinate and prepare the prom. Tickets for the prom will be 

available to buy on ParentMail. 

We are excited to celebrate the end of year 11 with our students once they have finished their 

GCSEs – it is always an exciting time! 

Best wishes, 

The KS4 Pastoral Team 
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